
Spring is Ambulance Membership time! 

Mailers are going out in March for this coming year’s membership drive for those who live in the 

Geisinger EMS primary service area. The membership year is April 2020 through March 2021.  Your 

subscription covers 100% of co-payments and 50% of deductibles for emergency calls. There is also a 

discount for non-emergency transportation.   

You may subscribe by mail or online at  www.hsems.org , click Online Payments, Membership. If you live 

in Carroll, Dillsburg, Franklin, Franklintown, Warrington, Washington or Wellsville, your area is 

“Northern York County”, then choose Individual or family.  

Any questions please call 717-763-2108, extension 2.  

Please note, regarding the potential impact of the Geisinger and Penn State Health letter of intent that 

was announced in October, if finalized, you will still receive uninterrupted service and your membership 

will still be accepted.  As always, we transport to all area hospitals. It is our honor to serve you.    
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